@ mwH

BUILDING A BETTER WORLD

Date: 26 September, 2010
Ref: 10/0272

H.E. The Secretary General
Water Authority of Jordan
Ministry of Water and Irrigation
P.O. Box 5012, Amman 11181
Jordan

Fax: +962 (6) 567 9143

Project: Consultancy Services for the Preparation of the Feasibility Study,
Environmental and Social Impact Assessment and Detailed Designs and
Bidding Documents for Zarqa Governorate Wastewater System
Reinforcement and Expansion, Tender No. 69/2009

Subject:  Submittal of Final Preliminary Design and Feasibility Study Report

Dear Sir,

We are pleased to submit the Draft Preliminary Engineering & Feasibility Study Report, in
accordance with the requirements of the Consultancy Contract. Attached are seven copies
of:

Volume I: Preliminary Engineering Report
Volume II; Feasibility Study Report, and
Volume III: Preliminary Design Drawings

We would be pleased to discuss any issue you may have on the matter.

Yours faithfully

]
/ Sebouh Lebejian
Project Manager




